
 

 

 

 

MASTERPLAST Nyrt. (H-8143 Sárszentmihály, Árpád u. 1/A.; „Company”) hereby informs the honourable 

Investors that the Company investigated the possibility of reopening the polystyrene production suspended 

temporarily at the Sepsiszentgyörgy site in Romania at the end of 2017, and still did not find it economical. 

Accordingly the Company decided to terminate production definitively. Management has begun to further utilize 

the site and the manufacturing tools. 
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